
 
 

 
From: Hossein Hashemzadeh  
Sent: Tuesday, July 07, 2009 9:35 AM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: FW: KVTU-LP facillity ID# 130176 is back on the air for Service 
 
  
 

 
From: mc allen [mailto:kmcatv@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 07, 2009 12:23 AM 
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Subject: KVTU-LP facillity ID# 130176 is back on the air for Service 

Hossein, FCC    
  
   This Letter is to notify the FCC that KVTU-LP facillity ID# 130176 is no longer Silent, 
and has returned to the air for service on July, 6 2009 at its Licensed Site. 
  
Please remove (silent status in CDBS) 
  
Mark C. Allen   (owner) 
7/6/2009 

 


